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7th March 2016

Rob Tulloch

Regeneration and Planning Development Management,
London Borough of Camden,

Town Hall,

Judd Street,

London

WCIH 3ND

Planning Application Reference: 2015/7079/P & 2015/7300/L.
Planning Application Address: 11 Rosslyn Hill

Dear Mr Tulloch,
[ am writing to register my objection to the proposed work at 11 Rosslyn Hill.

As someone who is employed in the music industry I am concerned that such work would
have a devastating impact on neighbouring Air Studios due to the levels of noise from
digging/drilling and plant equipment and would mean that the studic would need to close
over the entire period that the work was taking place. This scenario would directly impact
on the employment of many people involved in the music industry - musicians, engineers
and administrative staff.

There are only 2 large studios in London now which can record a full orchestra to picture
and if one of them were to close the big US/Hollywood film companies who regularly use
the studios for major film scores would need to find a studio elsewhere, potentially abroad
and they may not ever return to record again in the UK/London. The recent changes to the
application have not addressed the concerns raised and therefore I strongly object to the
planning application.

Yours sincerely,

Mandy Hadler



